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Search
able to walk on water" 
with community leaders, 
faculty, the board of 
trustees, students, ad­
ministration, the state 
legislature, minority, 
leaders, and the gen­
eral administration in 
Chapel Hill, Rackhara 
said.

Rackham hopes to com­
plete the final inter­
view by April 25.

Rackhara said he did­
n't know when a final 
decision would be 
announced, "but our 
goal is by the end of 
the school year."

Of the final four 
candidates," no fewer 
than two and no more 
than three will be sent 
to William Friday," 
president of the 16 
public colleges in 
North Carolina, for a 
final decision.

From page one
Arnold said he hopes 

to present the candi­
dates to Friday at the 
May 11 UNC Board of 
Governors meeting.

If not May, then the 
June Board of Governors 
meeting would be the 
latest presentation
date "unless some hitch 
appears, such as one of 
the candidates accept­
ing a post elsewhere," 
said Arnold.

With Friday's ap­
proval, a recommen­
dation will be sent to 
the Board of Governors 
for approval.

By the time the 
choice is made, each 
candidate "will have 
been interviewed by 
more than 75 people for 
over 30 hours. It's a 
grueling, but exciting 
process," said Raddiam.

food -from page one
Flynn is quick to de­

fend the cafeteria and 
notes the many improve­
ments, including an ice 
cream machine, micro- 
wave oven, and stereo.

Other improvements 
are on the way said 
Flynn. "Next year the 
dessert area will be 
moved and a grill put 
in. Hamburgers and hot 
dogs will be grilled at 
lunch, and eggs and 
omelets will be cooked 
to order. Another ice 
cream machine will be 
added also," said 
Flynn.

In addition, students 
may use their meal tic­
kets in the snack bar 
next year.

One thing students 
can do to make the 
program better is to 
not waste food said 
Flynn.

"I see people who 
take eight glasses of 
milk and throw six 
away. The worst are 
probably freshmen. They 
are overwhelmed by the 

, aU-you-can-eat program 
and get more than they 
can eat," said Flynn.

Another way to make 
the program better is 
for students to join 
the Food Service Com­
mittee. The committee 
is a group of 15 to 20 
students who discuss 
ideas' and problems 
about the food with 
Flynn.

"When I get com­

plaints I am not going 
to retaliate against 
them. I will try to 
make changes," said 
Flynn.

Denver Ingram is one 
student who isn't com­
plaining. "Overall I'm 
very pleased with the 
food. I was here when 
we had the old cafe­
teria in Lipinsky and 
this cafeteria is 100 
times better," said 
Ingram.

Sophomore Kim 
Neubauer said she "has 
tasted a helluva a lot 
worse." But she also 
added, "How many ways 
can they keep dis­
guising broccoli?"

Flynn said he under­
stands students com­
plaining about the 
monotony of the food.

The cafeteria has 
begun to sponsor spe­
cial nights to combat 
this problem.

These have included: 
"Make Your Own Sundae 
Night", "Cheese and 
Crackers Night", and 
"Colorado Cut Steak 
Night."

The school regulates 
the cafeteria hours 
said Flynn. "If you 
have a class conflict 
then I will work with 
you to find a conven­
ient time for you to 
eat, " he said.

Next year the cafe­
teria will remain open 
over three day holidays 
for students who, cannot

prowler
from page one
black Datsun 280Z," 
said Carreno.

Carreno received no 
reports of theft, but 
Mann heard rumours of 
missing items.

"I later heard there 
were some clothes stol­
en from the laundry 
room on the first 
floor," said Mann.

Vickie Looper-June, 
housing director, said 
many students have a 
false sense of securi­
ty.

"People have really 
bad (security) habits. 
Many, especially the 
guys, don't lock their 
doors at night," said 
Looper-June.

The first floor doors 
of the residence hall 
are locked from 4 p.m. 
to 6 a.m. every day and 
a resident advisor is 
on duty in the lobby 
area of the Highrise 
from 4 p.m. until mid­
night, said LooperJune.

"Night assistants are 
also on duty in the 
lobby area of the High- 
rise from midnight 
until 6 a.m. when all 
the doors are unlocked.

"But this guy probab­
ly walked in after the 
doors were unlocked," 
she said.

go home.
Overall Flynn appears 

satisfied with the ser­
vice the cafeteria pro­
vides. "I think stu­
dents eat better here 
on a whole than they do 
at home. Where else can 
they get salad, an 
entree, and dessert for 
lunch and dinner?" said 
Flynn.

classifieds
Rider Needed: Leaving 
for Los Angeles May 9. 
Woman to share driv­
ing, motel expenses
and fun. Southern
route through Atlanta-
-T ucson-Phoenix-L. A. 
Call Caroline at 
253-0860
Romances: Do you read 
romances? ’ Msxlcqyir' 
and others. Prices
negotiable. Many
available. Contact
Paul at Moore 301 or 
call 255-9335, or 
leave message on door 
where to meet.
Notice: Li Easter
Bunny Roast. Thursday 
night. Members bring 
A1 steak sauce and 
charcoal, also a guest 
and the big 6.

Job: Raft guides
wanted. Part and full 
time training in 
progress. Must be 21. 
Call (615)743-8666.
PC Box 779
Erwin, Tenn. 37650
Cherokee Adventures.

College Rep Wanted: to 
distribute "Student 
Rate" subscription 
cards at this campus. 
Good income, no 
selling involved. For 
information and
application write to: 
AUen S. Lowrance, 
Director, 251 Glenwood 
Drive, Mooresville, 
NC, 28115.

For Sale: 1984 Mustang 
GT turbo. 4 cylinder 
w/ 5 speed. 12,000 
actual miles. New BF' 
Goodrich raised white 
letter radials. AM/FM 
w/ cassette. Has 
everything except a 
T-top. $11,000.
Also have Jack Kramer 
Autograph tennis
racket, like new, $20. 
Call 255-9236 and ask 
for Scott Bridgeman.

F’or Sale: Scented
candles 50 cents each. 
Large variety of 
scents and colors. 
Contact Paul at Moore 
301 or call 255-9335.

Announcements
** Earth First! a non-violent, direct action 
environmental "organization," based on many 
precepts in Abbey's Monkey V^rench Gang, would 
like to hear from Rainbow Warriors and other 
eco-radicals for possible formation of a UNCA 
chapter. Contact J.S. Gertz at Ramsey Library, 
258-6543.

** "Inside China" will be shown at 7pm, Satur­
day, April 21 in Carmichael. Bruce Wells, of 
Open Doors will speak following the film.

**To All UNCA Students.: This is just to thank 
all the students who attended the recent "Slave 
Auction" and particularly those who made the 
bidding for myself and others so exciting. You 
should be proud to have obtained our illustrious 
services, and even more proud to know you have 
supported such a worthy cause. With gratitude,

Ivan K. "The Limey" Cohen

WORF^ICD ABOUT BEIPiG PREGriAMT? 

WE CARE!

FREE PREGNANCY TEST 

CALL FOR ANSWERS ...ACTION ON:

* PREGNANCY
* BIRTH CONTROL
* ABORTION
* BLOOD SERUM PREGNANCY TEST 
(Test given Mon.-Thurs. lOa.m.-Sp.m.)

‘1

A,

Hours
Monday - Friday 
8a.m.-6p.m. 
Saturday 
8a.m.-2p.m.

Western Carolina Medical Clinic 
900 HendersonviUe Road 

AsheviUe, N.Carolina 28813 
274-7460


